
March 2025

March
5th          Ash Wednesday Mass  - St Peter’s Church 
14th    Year 5 Celebration of the Word  - School hall
20th       Year 4 Mass – St Peter’s Church
21st       Headteacher’s Celebration of the Word – School hall
28th     Celebration – school hall

What happened in 
February?

Around school – Year 5 and 6 celebrated their class Mass at 
church.
Year 6, Liturgy group and year 4 celebrated with us, their 
celebrations of the word (COTW).
Our Chaplain Chris joined year 4 for their adventures at their 
Beaumanor Hall residential – leading them in prayer, as we would 
at school. 
Liturgy Group –  Continuing to lead reflective sessions at 
lunchtime in the prayer room and led a wonderful Celebration of 
the Word on Diversity.
Welcome group – Continuing to show prospective parents around 
our school.
Monitoring group – Evaluating our COTW this month and giving 
great ideas to work on to make it even better!

Embarking into 
the Holy Season 

of Lent
I am sure that you have 
enjoyed eating 
Pancakes this Tuesday!  
Rich foods such as eggs 
and milk were used up 
ready for the fasting 
season of Lent.
We celebrated the first 
day of Lent with our 
beautiful Ash 
Wednesday Mass.
‘Remember that you           
are dust, and to dust you 
shall return.’

Into
        The Season

             OF LENT             

The week beginning 31st March we will 
be going to church to reflect and pray 
at each Station of the Cross.
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